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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance:96.6% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 98.1% 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 100% - For the 4th week in a row! 

Courtenay  95% 

Templar  96% 

Home Learning 

 

Please read 4x a 

week. 

 

Please see your 

child’s Home 

Learning book 

which comes home 

every Friday 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We’ve had a lovely day celebrating our love of numbers – I was very 

impressed by the creativity of some of the children’s costumes! Thank you 

for all the hard work you have put into this day at home. 

 

This week the children have been working hard in their Phonics and 

English lessons and it is fantastic to see the progress they have made in 

these areas this half term. Handwriting has come on leaps and bounds 

and the children are all taking pride in their work in their new English 

books. 

 

In Maths this week Year 2 children have been working hard on 

Multiplication of 2s, 5s and 10s. The Year 1 children have been working 

 

 

 

Star of the Week: 
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Harry – for 

persevering with his 

handwriting and 

presentation in his 

English book. 

 

on subtraction within 20 and finding various strategies to subtract 

numbers accurately. 

 

Forde Class has been doing particularly well this half term in their 

attendance! We are hoping this will be reflected in the Attendance 

Celebration Breakfast at the end of next week! 

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Perry-Bates and Miss Rippon 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

 

 

We Believe…… 

In school this week we have continued to focus on the value of 

perseverance and what it feels like to fail at something. In Active 

Worship this week we have considered how many times Scientists 

get things wrong when working on developing something that will go 

on to help so many people. We have then considered again how we 

feel when we make mistakes but how we need to embrace the 

value of perseverance to pick ourselves up and go again. We have 

also looked at the St Paul who said ‘Even when I want to do the 

good and right thing, I don’t. In fact, I tend to do the very thing I 

don’t want to do.’ The children will continue to consider the impact of mistakes and the learning that 

comes from this.  

 

 

We are Stronger Together….. 

Next week, our school will be participating in Safer Internet Day, dedicated to promoting a safer online 

environment for our children. On Tuesday your child will engage in age-appropriate sessions, equipping 

them with valuable tools to navigate the digital world responsibly. For more information about Safer 

Internet Day and how you can further support your child at home, please visit www.saferinternetday.org  

Together, let's ensure a secure and positive online experience for our children 

 

We all belong in our School Trust….. 

What a brilliant day we had celebrating all things number. The school transformed into a spectacle of 

creativity, with the children representing different Maths concepts in their costumes. We explored a world 

without Maths in the lead up to number day and it has been great to hear the children reflecting on the 

Maths skills they use every day without even knowing! The sight of the children celebrating Maths in such 

a spirited manner was truly a testament to the magic that learning can hold. 
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In realising the possible so that all children can flourish…… 

We are excited to announce Athletics club for KS1 will start after half term. Athletics is not just about 

running; it's about discovering the incredible world of jumping, throwing, and teamwork. Our club 

promises a fantastic experience, nurturing your child's physical abilities and fostering a love for sports. We 

can't wait to see them sprint, jump, and throw their way to success while making friends and creating 

lasting memories.  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

2024 

8.2.24 – Candlemass (Year 6) 

9.2.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

12.2.24  – 16.2.24 Half Term 

21.2.24 Rags to Riches Collection 

23.2.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

26.2.24 – 28.2.24 Year 4 Residential 

4.3.24  6.3.24 7.3.24 Parent Consultations 

8.3.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

8.3.24 PTFA Parent / Carer Day Craft 

15.3.24 Red Nose Day 

15.3.24  –National Child Measurements (R and Yr 6) – Moved to 24th May 

21.3.24 Cricket Engagement Day 

22.3.24 Courtenay Class Forest School 

26.3.24 PTFA Non School Uniform (details to follow) 

28.3.24 PTFA Forde Class Bake Sale 

29.3.24 – 12.5.24 Half Term  

7.3.24  World Book Day 

27.3.24 – Easter Service 1.30pm 

29.3.24 – 12.4.24 Easter Break 

30.4.24 Maths Challenge Day – Year 5 – details to follow. 
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23.5.24 PTFA Courtenay Bake Sale 

24.5.24 National Child Measurements (R and Yr 6) 

27.5.24 – 7.6.24 Half Term and Non Pupils Days  

14.6.24 PTFA Parent / Carer Craft Day 

20.6.24 PTFA Templar Bake Sale 

27.6.24 Sports Day / PFA Summer Fete 

11.7.24 Sports Day / PTFA Summer Fete (Reserve date) 

22.7.24 Leavers Assembly at St Paul’s 

24.7.24 End of Term 

 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

 

Click here to join the session 

Wednesday 7th February 2024 (19.30-

20.30)  

Click here to join the session 

Wednesday 14th February 2024 (16.00-

17.00)  

Click here to join the session 

Monday 5th February 2024 (10.00-11.00)  
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OFFICE NEWS   

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

On Monday’s (on the week 1  menu) we have jacket potato day. The children can choose from 

several options including Bolognaise/ Vegan bolognaise sauce along side Coleslaw, cheese, 

tuna and beans.  

 

After School Club  

KS1 after school club will start on Thursday 22nd Feb weekly until Thursday 21st March 3 - 4pm for all KS1 
children. Please sign up via MCAS under Clubs. This half term it is athletics! 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
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